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Office of the Secretary of State
Elections Division 

Notice of Withdrawal/Disqualification 

Notice is hereby given that Claudia De la Cruz and Cornel West, 
candidates for President of the United States, have been disqualified 
from seeking office in the November 5, 2024 General Election. As 
required by O.C.G.A. § 21-2-5(c), “all votes cast for such 
candidate[s] shall be void and shall not be counted.”


